
FESTIVE CARD 
COMPETITION 

 
 

 

During this term your child has the opportunity to participate in the Purple Mash ‘Festive 
Card’ competition.  The competition is to design a festive image using ‘2Paint a Picture’ in 
Purple Mash. 
 
Your child has already been given their Purple Mash login. If they don’t know their login, then 
please contact their class teacher. 
 
The winning design will become the official 2Simple (Purple Mash) festive card and the 
winners will be receiving 10 printed copies of their card, a £10 Amazon voucher and a 
2Simple Goody Bag. Their card will also be made into an e-card through Purple Mash. 
 
They can log in to Purple Mash here: https://www.purplemash.com/sch/gr-infant  
You can find out more about the competition by visiting https://2simple.com/blog/festive-
card-competition-2020-now-open/ 
 

VIEWING YOUR WORK ON THE DISPLAY BOARD 
The Display Boards will be visible for the duration of the competition. However, children’s 
work will not become visible until it has been approved by our team. Depending on the 
number of entries we receive, this may take some time, but we will work through the entries 
as quickly as possible. Please bear with us. All entries should be visible on the display 
boards by the end of November. Use the search box to find your entries quickly. Although 
we don’t display children’s names or class names publicly, you can still search for them. 
 

DOWNLOADABLE RESOURCES 
In the competition area inside Purple Mash you can download a welcome letter and poster to 
help promote the competition in your school. 
 

TERMS AND CONDITIONS 
• The competition is open to all Purple Mash schools and home users worldwide. 
• Only one entry per child is allowed. 
• Please ensure all designs are your original artwork. 
• Teachers and parents can assist children with work but must not do it for them! 
• The closing date for all entries is 23rd November 2020. 
• We will contact the winners through their school. 
• The judges decision is final. 
• By having your pupils enter their work to the Display Board, we may use some designs for 
promotional purposes for the competition. If we do, we will only display the school name. 
 

SUPPORT 
Should you need any support during the course of the competition, please email 
competitions@2simple.com. 
 
 

HAVE FUN PURPLE MASH-ING! 
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